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Outstanding Effort and Achievement  Awards 

Congratulations to James, Eve,  Krista and Lucy. They 

have won £25 book tokens in recognition of the progress 

they have made this year.   

Congratulations to the following children who were 

recognised for  their fantastic achievements this term  when 

they were presented with Governors’ Awards in the final 

assembly: Mody, Amelia, Benecia, Leon, Imogen, Jayden, 

Rupert, Poppy, Alexys, Edward, Jack, Alice, Kacper, Jessica,  

Selvina, Miranda, Charlotte, Joel, Niamh, Kian, Caden, 

Charlotte, Lola, Mathide, Seb, Jake, Ellayna, Elisa. 

Children and staff got to give 

Mrs. Allen, Mrs. Jasper, Mr. 

Johns, Miss Gray and Miss 

Allen a fantastic send off. 

Gifts were exchanged 

including a Holly Tree given 

by Mrs. Allen and a huge 

picture of Cully the Dog given 

by Mrs. Jasper 

Music Scholarships 
Congratulations to Veronica and Joe. Their hard 

work, making the most of their music lesson  op-

portunities, has been recognised and they have 

won North music scholarships. This means they 

will get free instrument hire and free 1:1 lessons in 

Year 5.  

Emotional Celebrations in Final Assembly of the School Year 

Governors’ Award 

Winners  

Year 6 sang for us and cried happy tears 



        
Battle of  

the Bands 

Parents and Year 4s 

were the audience 

and electorate for the second annual 

Battle of the Bands, the Year 5 music 

concert. After hearing all the bands the 

audience had to decide whether they 

thought Blue Road, Burned Soul, 

Indulgence or Terminal Blues were their 

favourite. All the children showed great 

concentration and musical togetherness. 

Mrs. Sage, our new teacher who will be 

teaching Miss Brooker’s class in Year 6, 

was in the audience. She was really 

impressed. “I can’t wait to teach in such 

a vibrant school,” she said, “Free For All 

is such a good idea.”  Congratulations to 

all the bands for putting on such a great 

concert and very well done to the 

winning band, Burned Soul, pictured 

right. [Great band names name too!] 

Stay Safe in the Sun 
Children in KS1 have been learning about keeping safe in the 

sun.  We watched a video about 'George the Sun Safe Super 

Hero' and learnt 5 important rules -  

1. Slip on a t-shirt 

2. Slop on sun cream 

3. Slap on a sun hat 

4. Slide on sunglasses 

5. Stand/play in the shade 

 

The children made a bracelet with UV beads which change col-

our when they are exposed to UV light. This is to remind them 

that when the beads change colour they need to be thinking of all 

the sun safe rules. All the children made a donation of £1 for 

their bracelet and a cookie which will be given to the 

'Melanoma' charity to support Mrs Davies, the school Finance 

Officer with her fundraising efforts.  

Enjoy the holidays and stay safe in the sun. 

See you all on Wednesday 6th September 2017 

Year 3 Recorder Concert 
The Infant Hall was full to the brim  om Wednesday 19th to 

watch the Year 3 recorder concert. Parents and Year 2s were 

treated to  a toot-tastic performance from both classes. One 

performed blues  influenced sounds and the other South African 

influenced sounds. It was brilliant. Now the Year 2s know what 

they have got to look forward to  and emulate.  


